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September 25, 2023 
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We hope that your school year is going well for your student here at Region 10.  

 

• Our main entrance and bridge leading to the main entrance is repaired and is 

now open.  Please use this entrance when coming to Region 10. 

• Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held on Thursday afternoon/evening 

October 5th from 2:00 to 8:00pm. You should have received an email informing 

you on how to sign up for P/T Conferences.  If you have any questions please 

feel free to contact your child’s instructor directly or the main office. 

• You will receive a progress report for your student at P/T Conferences.  If you are 

unable to attend the conference, we will mail out the progress report the following 

week. 

• Friday, October 6th is a Teacher Workshop Day and there is no school for 

students. 

• Monday, October 9th is a holiday and there is no school. 

 

Have a wonderful rest of September and we hope to see each of you at Parent/Teacher 

Conferences. 

  

 

 
Respectfully, 
 

Shawn M. Chabot 

 
Shawn M. Chabot 
Superintendent/Director 

 


